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COUNCIL TO RECOGNISE OUR FALLEN HEROES THIS ANZAC DAY 

 
Although Anzac Day Parades and Services have been cancelled throughout Australia 

due to the COVID-19 pandemic, Council, on behalf of the community, will lay wreaths 
at Tenterfield and in all our villages to honour and remember our war dead this  Anzac 
Day. 

 
Mayor Peter Petty will commence the vigil in laying a wreath at the Tenterfield War 

Memorial at 6.00 am, together with President of Tenterfield RSL Sub-Branch, David 
Stewart. 
 

Following this, Mayor Petty will travel to Jennings where he will lay a wreath at the 
Wallangarra RSL Hall, before proceeding to Legume (Legume Cemetery), and 

Urbenville (War Memorial Gates at the Urbenville Showground). 
 
Councillor Tom Peters will travel to Torrington to lay a wreath at the Torrington War 

Memorial and then to lay a wreath at the Memorial in the Mingoola School Yard. 
 

Councilor Gary Verri will lay a wreath at the Liston War Memorial while Councillor 
Bronwyn Petrie will travel to Drake to lay a wreath at the War Memorial at the front of 
the Drake Community Hall. 

 
These are not public events due to the need for social distancing and prohibitions on 

gatherings, however the wreath will be symbolic of the community’s remembrance 
and recognition of our brave forebears. 
 

Lest We Forget! 
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